
 

Town of Ayer 
 
 

*Ayer Board of Selectmen Meeting Highlights for October 18, 2016 
 

 
• The Ayer Board of Selectmen (BOS) Meeting for Oct. 18, 2016 was called to order at 7pm. 

 
• The BOS voted (2-0) to appoint a full-time Patrol Officer on recommendation by the Police 

Chief.   The BOS concurred with the Police Chief’s proposal to do a full review and update 
of the Town of Ayer Traffic Regulations which date back to 1939. 

 
• The BOS voted (2-0) to approve lien subordination requests 05-291 & 06-315 on 

recommendation of the Office of Economic and Community Development. 
 

• The BOS heard a project update from MART on the Commuter Rail Parking and Access 
Improvement Project. 

 
• The BOS heard a report and update from the Town Administrator on a variety of 

administrative matters.  
 

• The BOS and Planning Board conducted a Joint Meeting to appoint a Member of the 
Planning Board to fill a vacancy until the April 2017 Election.  The BOS (2) and Planning 
Board (3) voted unanimously (5-0) to appoint Ms. Sue Kennedy of Ayer to fill the vacancy. 

 
• The BOS voted (2-0) to approve the Meeting Minutes for October 4, 2016 

 
• The BOS adjourned (2-0) at 8:10pm. 

• The next regularly scheduled meeting of the BOS will be on Tuesday, November 1, 2016 at 
7pm at the Ayer Town Hall 
 

 
*(Note:  The BOS Meeting Highlights are for public informational purposes only and do not constitute an official record of the  

BOS nor do they constitute the official meeting minutes.) 
 


